
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Bambinos Childcare Centre  

 

Easter egg Hunt  
 

We would like to invite parents/ carers to join us on Thursday 18th April 
at 3.30pm for an Easter egg hunt.  

We shall hide eggs around the garden for the children to find. Once 
they have found their eggs they will be able to exchange them for a 

chocolate one on their way home. 
There will be hot cross buns and refreshments on offer so please save 

the date in your diary and we look forward to seeing you all there.  
 

This is also the opportunity to show off our new garden to everyone it 
is looking amazing and we look forward to sharing it all with you.  

 

 

  April 2019 Newsletter 

Reminder: to all parents if your child is in receipt 

of funding there is no funding for standard 15/30 

hours grant/me 2 from 1st April -23rd April. 

Stretched grant/ Me2 no funding from 1st April- 15th 

April if you are unsure what bracket your child 

falls into please see Abby/Jackie as soon as 

possible  

 



  

  

 

Monday 29th April 

 
We are pleased to announce that Tempest will once again be coming 

in to take professional photos of your children. For some of you 

this will be the last nursery photo before heading off for new 

adventures at school. Please fill in consent forms which are in your 

child’s room. 

If you are not in on this date but wish to have your pictures taken 

please come into nursery to have them taken with the 

photographer.  

 
Bank Holiday Shut Down  

Good Friday 19th April – Easter Monday 22nd April  

Re-open on Tuesday 23rd April  

 

The Bristol Standard 

We are delighted to announce we have successfully achieved The 

Bristol Standard accreditation again this year. This is a great 

achievement and is an invaluable opportunity to be a part of a dynamic 

cycle of discussion, self-evaluation and action that puts improving 

outcomes for children at the heart of provision. 
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Our News Page 3 

Within the baby unit the children have really enjoyed exploring 

outside in the garden more now there is lots more sunshine. They 

have been exploring water play and collecting objects from outside.  

The children had lots of fun dressing up for world book day and 

reading lots of our favorite stories.  

 Pear Tree Class 

 

 

The children have had lots of fun exploring different messy play 

activities such as Jelly play, marble painting and making our own 

playdough.  

 

The children have also enjoyed playing outside in the garden and 

exploring the textures outside.  

Willow Tree Class 
 

 The children in the preschool have used a lot of their imagination 

during play they had lots of fun making a beach like scene with sand 

and shells and talking about the ocean and the sea side.  

The children are now dividing into teams for lunch they are in teams 

of different colours and they will have a captain, that captain will 

help set up for lunch in their teams.  

Oak Tree Class 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Don’t forget to book the  
Birthday box package 
for your child’s special 
day.  
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Bambinos Birthdays 

The Bambinos Approach 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

Easter Egg hunt –Thursday 18
th
 April 3.30pm 

 

Monday 29
th
 April – Tempest Photos  

 

 

 

 

Like and Follow us on 

Facebook! 

Date for your diary Page 4 

 

Happy 1st Birthday to Freddie  

To Amelie, Joshua and Emily who are turning 2 

Happy 3rd Birthday to Isabella, Jack and Kobe 

and a big Happy 4th  Birthday to Digby, Austin and Grace 

from all of us here at Bambinos.  
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